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Extra-curricular clubs: Clubs are now well underway with over 100 children taking advantage of these. There are still 

places available in each club, visit freestylegroup.co.uk selecting ‘Term Time Clubs’ and our school to enrol your 

child. 

GYMNASTICS 
 

FOOTBALL DODGEBALL DANCE PERFORMING 
ARTS 

ARCHERY 

Years 1-6 
Monday  

08:00 – 08:40 
10 PLACES 
AVAILABLE 

Years 1-3 
Monday  

12:30 - 13:00 
8 PLACES AVAILABLE 

Years 1-6 
Tuesday  

08:00 – 08:40 
2 PLACES 

AVAILABLE 

Years 1-6 
Wednesday  

12:30 – 13:00 
1 PLACE  

AVAILABLE 
 

Years 1-6 
Thursday 

12:30 – 13:00 
6 PLACES 

AVAILABLE 
 

Years 1-6 
Friday  

12:30-13:00 
12 PLACES 
AVAILABLE Years 4-6  

Monday  
12:00 – 12:30  

9 PLACES AVAILABLE 

 

Sports Leaders: Young Leader Training has started for some of our 

Year 5 children. Today they were visited by Lucy Smith, our 

Secondary School Coordinator from Northampton School for Girls. 

They learnt what it takes to be a leader and had the opportunity to 

lead and take part in a range of activities. All Year 5s will be having 

this training in their P.E. lessons from next term.  

 

One of the aims of 

Leadership Training is to 

gain the confidence and 

enthusiasm to inspire 

and motivate others 

which is just what a 

group of Year 6s have 

being showing this term 

by continuing in their 

roles and creating their 

own sports club for Year 

3 – Well Done! 

 

 

https://freestylegroup.co.uk/

